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INVITATION TO VIRTUAL SUPPLIERS’ SENSITIZATION FORUM
FORYOUTH, WOMEN AND PERSONS WITH DISABILTIY ON
ACCESS TO GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT OPPORTUNITIES

The Insurance Regulatory Authority invites suppliers from the disadvantaged groups
(Youth, Women and Persons Living with Disability) to a sensitization session to be held
online on 28th June, 2023 at 11:00 a.m.

The forum is aimed at enhancing awareness and building capacity on access to
government procurement opportunities, increasing transparency and promoting
competition. It is also a forum that aims to conform with the requirements of allocating at
least 30% of procurement opportunities to special/disadvantaged groups for

financial year 2023/2024.

Kindly confirm your participation by sending your details including Name of Company
contacts, e-mail address, AGPO category and registration certificate number to
procurement@ira.go.ke on or before 23rd June, 2023.

The Authority will share a link to be accessed by the attendees during the forum to all
registered participants on 26th June, 2023.
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